
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  
 

 
Illnesses 

Please continue to reinforce good hand 
hygiene at home. 

 
Worlebury Tots 

Worlebury Tots will start back in Term 
Five on Thursday 21

st
 April from 10.00am 

until 11.30am in the school hall.  
Everyone is welcome. 

 
After-school Clubs this week 

Musical theatre club will be performing to 
their parents and carers at 3.45pm in the 

hall on Tuesday.  Tag Rugby Club for 
Years Five and Six will be on Tuesday 

night instead of Wednesday this week so 
they can practice before the tournament 

on Wednesday.     
 

Sport Relief – Friday 18
th

 March 

Many thanks for all your donations.  We 
raised £158 For Sport Relief. 

 
Sponsored Sports Event 

All Sponsor forms need to be back to 
school by the end of today please. 

 

Information 

Please make sure we have up to date 
contact information for your child and 

please notify us of any changes in 
medical needs. 

 
Dates 

24.03.16 – Easter Service at St Peter’s Church 
24.03.16 – 2.30pm Friends Easter Competition 

25.03.16 – Good Friday 
28.03.16 – Easter Monday 

01.04.16 – Rev Geoff Worship 
29.03.16 and 31.03.16 - Parent/carers 

Evenings 
(Sign up sheets are in the classrooms) 

01.04.16 - end of Term Four 
18.04.16 – start of Term Five 

Week beginning 9
th
 May - Year Six SATS 

Week beginning 13
th 

June - Year One Phonics 

Test 
Year Two SATS - These will be carried 

out as part of the usual classroom 
learning during Term Five. 
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After School Provision 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who said 
that they would welcome after school provision.  
We are pleased to say that our Breakfast Club 
providers (Sport to Schools) are able to run an 
after school club provision from Term Five.  A 
separate letter and booking form will be sent 

out this week. 
 

Easter Service 

Everyone is invited to attend our Easter Service 
on Thursday 24

th
 March at 10am at St Peter’s 

Church.  It would be lovely for children to bring 
in a flower to go on the Easter Cross.  Please 
bring these in on the morning and put them in 

the kitchen area. 
 

Staffing 

We welcome Mrs Larissa Fry to our team this 
week who is covering Mrs Mantegna’s role 

while she is on maternity leave. 
Also, we are pleased to inform you that the 
successful candidate to cover Mrs Hewitt’s 
remaining maternity cover was Mrs Debbie 

White.  We are incredibly proud of the strong 
staffing team that we have at Worlebury St 

Paul’s. 
 

Friends PTA Easter Competitions and Cake 
Sale 

This will take place on Thursday 24
th

 March 
from 2.30pm in the school hall.  Please bring 
any donations of cakes, biscuits, etc to the 

conservatory on Wednesday.  Easter Gardens 
and Decorated Eggs also need to be dropped 
off on Wednesday with the child’s name and 

class on them ready to be judged. 
 

Netball Tournament 

Well done to our Year Five and Six Netball 
team who took part in the North Somerset High 
5 Netball tournament.  They played really well 

and were a credit to themselves and the 
school.  Also thank you to Mrs Barrett for all her 

coaching. 
 

Inhalers/Epipens 

Please ensure your child’s medication is in date 
and in school. 

 

 
Our School’s Vision 

On our journey to making our school’s 
vision become a reality, we have embarked 
on ‘Learning without Limits’.  What this 

means for our school is that we firmly 
believe that there is something special in 

every one of us, and that we are all capable 
of anything we put our minds to!  So, what 
does this look like for our children?  On a 

daily basis, we are encouraging the 
children to have the confidence and self-

belief to challenge themselves in their 
learning.  Now, more than ever, they have 
much greater responsibility for their own 

learning…choosing the work that will 
challenge their thinking, choosing 

resources which will enable them to learn 
best and reflecting on all of this with 

themselves, staff, their peers and YOU! 
If we, as parents/carers, “want to give our 
children a gift, one of the best things we 
can do is to teach our children to love 

challenges, be intrigued by mistakes, enjoy 
effort, and keep on learning” (Carol Dweck 

– Growth Mindset) 
After the Easter break, we will begin to 

recognise particular learning dispositions 
that we identified at the Worlebury 

Conference.  Children may come home 
with a sticker that demonstrates to you that 

they have shown resilience, motivation, 
collaboration, resourcefulness and 

perseverance.  Share in their pride by 
asking them how they achieved them! 

 
Parking 

Please do not park across our neighbours 
driveways.  Our neighbours need access to 

their properties at all times.  Please be 
considerate in all the surrounding roads. 

Also please do not use the school car park 
unless you are a blue badge holder or 

collecting an ill child.  Please communicate 
this to anyone who may drop off or collect 

your children. 
 

Nessy 

There will be no Nessy this week for those 
children in Years Three or Six who attend 

this before school.  It will resume as normal 
on Tuesday next week. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Reporting concerns about a child’s welfare.   If you are concerned about a child who might be at risk of being ill-treated or 

neglected in North Somerset, contact our child protection team on 01275 888 808 or report your concerns on the Avon and 
Somerset Police website.  

 

Worlebury St. Paul’s - a school community where 
everyone participates, excels and has a love of learning; 
where we respect ourselves, one another and live life to 

the full, helping others to do the same. 
 

Something to discuss with your child… 

 “When the world says, ‘Give up,’ Hope 
whispers, ‘Try one more time.’ “ 

http://www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/
http://www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/
http://www.northsomersetlscb.org.uk/

